
Dear Clubs, 

 

An update for July 2014 

 

Event organisers course 

Are any clubs interested in an Event Organisers course in the North West? If you are 

then please contact me, I am creating a waiting list, once HQ give the go ahead I will 

look to put on one in the NW. 

For more information on the course please follow this link: 

http://www.triathlonengland.org/take-part/events/event-organisers-course 

 

 

Club Leaders 

This programme will help your club with better business skills, finance, marketing, 

governance and facilities management. It is free for clubs to sign up to. 

Please follow the link for more information: http://www.sportenglandclubleaders.com/ 

 

BBC Things to do 

 

Hi, 

  

I am contacting you about BBC Things To Do (www.bbc.co.uk/thingstodo) and our BBC 

Sport Get Inspired project. Get Inspired has been developed by BBC Sport to inspire the 

UK to get into sport. Throughout our coverage of The Commonwealth Games we are 

keen to highlight opportunities to get involved. If you run regular training sessions, club 

events or open days add them to Things To Do and we will promote them for you.  

  

We promote events across BBC Sport, on the BBC Regional News Pages as well as on 

key programme pages. Our themed winter sports promotion for the Winter Olympics was 

popular with audiences and so far this year 375,000 unique visitors have clicked on 

sporting activities on BBC Things To Do.  

  

We would love to work with your club to promote events to BBC audiences through BBC 

Things To Do and Get Inspired. It’s a really easy to use site and is completely free too! 

To join, please click this link (www.bbc.in/activitymaker) to sign up and start adding 

your events and club sessions. I have also attached our brand new, easy to use, step-

by-step user guide on how to register and add activities. If you have any questions 

about the process please feel to email us on activitymaker@bbc.co.uk  

  

Many thanks,   

Marie 

  

Liverpool British Triathlon event - Volunteers 

 

Earn free places!  Would you be able to gather a team of volunteers to help at the 

Triathlon? Tri Liverpool is offering free places into this year’s event for those clubs who 

are able to commit to bringing a team of volunteers to the event: 

Bringing 5 Volunteers to Tri Liverpool = 1 free entry 

Bringing 10 Volunteers to Tri Liverpool = 3 free entries. 

To find out about these offer, please send an email to: volunteer@upsolutuk.com 

 

I will be sending out information on Coach education courses and other courses available 

soon. 

 

This update is also available for download here: http://www.triathlonengland.org/north-

west/our_region/useful_documents 
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Kind Regards, 

 

Lucy 

 

Lucy Cowgill 

North West Regional Manager 

Cheshire and Warrington, Cumbria, Greater Manchester, Lancashire & Merseyside  

Triathlon England 

Mobile: +44 (0) 7860695235 

Web: www.triathlonengland.org 

 

  
Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

 

Delivery Address: PO Box 25, Loughborough, Leicestershire, LE11 3WX 

 

Office Address: Michael Pearson East, 1 Oakwood Drive, Loughborough, LE11 3QF 

 

Important Notice: This transmission is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential or 

privileged information. If you have received this transmission in error and are not the addressee stated 

above, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose, copy or distribute this message, or 

open any attachments.  

 

Whilst the British Triathlon Federation actively scans emails to minimize the risk of viruses being relayed 

through its systems, it does not accept any liability for any virus that may be contained in it and you 

should take responsibility for virus checking upon receipt. You should also be aware in communicating 

with the British Triathlon Federation by e-mail that e-mail is not a 100% secure medium. Please note 

that the British Triathlon Federation reserves the right to monitor all e-mail communications into or out 

of its systems.  

 

The British Triathlon Federation. A company registered in England and Wales with its registered office at 

Loughborough University, PO Box 25, Michael Pearson East, 1 Oakwood Drive, Loughborough, LE11 

3QF and registered number 02995438 
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